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TEATRO DE LA LUNA 
Funded by a grant from the Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (OLA)

culminates its Bilingual Theater Workshop 
at Raymond Educational Campus 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA is pleased to announce the culmination of its Saturday bilingual theater workshops, offered free of charge to students of Raymond Educational Campus through a generous grant from the Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (OLA). Workshops are taking place at Teatro de la Luna’s Casa de la Luna, located at 4020 Georgia Avenue, NW, near to the students’ school. This series of workshops follows a similar one dedicated to students from Bruce Monroe Elementary School @ Park View. 

This series of workshops began February 22 and will end on March 29. The six consecutive Saturday workshops are taking place from 10:00 to noon. During the final class on March 29, at 11:30 am, parents and friends are invited to a short performance so students can showcase talents they have learned. Following the final class, students will also perform on Friday, April 11 at 2:00 pm for fellow students, teachers and parents during an assembly at Raymond Educational Campus Auditorium. 

Since 1991, Teatro de la Luna has worked to promote Hispanic culture and the Spanish language through theater and theatrical activities, aiding parents wishing their children to be bilingual and maintain knowledge of the Hispanic heritage; while at the same time helping Washington area teachers promote and perfect the use of English. Through its Experience Theater Program, Teatro de la Luna not only conducts these workshops, but takes age-appropriate bilingual plays to schools, community centers and other venues, providing free detailed study guides for all its productions. Teatro de la Luna also produces an annual International Festival of Hispanic Theater, bringing award-winning theater from throughout the Spanish-speaking world to the national capital area, stages innovative theater with local talent offers theater-training classes for adults, highlights poetry during two critically acclaimed poetry marathons in Spanish, and offers evenings of musical entertainment as well. All these activities provide opportunities for dialogue, international communication, reflection and partnerships.
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Teatro de la Luna is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization.
This Experience Theater Program project of Teatro de la Luna is funded by a grant from the Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (OLA).
In addition, Experience Theater Program receives assistance from DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities, Inter-American Development Bank-IDB Solidarity, Cafritz Foundation, Ronald McDonald’s House Charities of Greater Washington, Washington Forrest Foundation, Arlington Community Foundation, Kinder Morgan Foundation and individual donors.
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